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Happy Moments for Dr. Najeeb Haider and his family, Congratulations to Dr. Haider
(Professor and Dean Faculty of Sciences / Registrar) on becoming grandfather of a sweet
angel. Ghazi University Community cordially wishes him and his family upon these happiest
moments. May Allah bless the new angel with health, prosperity, bright future, and long life
under loving & affectionate egis of her parents and other family members.

Dr. Rashida Qazi (Dean, Faculty of Arts) and Dr.
Nadeem Igbal (Head, Dept. of Business
Administration / Treasurer) presented “Impact
of Corporate Social Responsibility on Profitability
of Islamic and Conventional Banking” in 14th
International Conference on Statistical
Sciences: “Statistics for Better Decision-Making
and Development” March 14-16, 2016 — Jinnah
Sindh Medical University, Karachi.

Participation in Annual Spring Flower Show at University of
Agriculture, Faisalabad. Mr. Shuaib Raza (Head, Department of
Horticulture) participated in Annual Spring Flower Show-2016 at
University of Agriculture, Faisalabad. He was invited as Member,
Judgment Committee in the event. He evaluated various categories
of flower arrangements and other displays in the competitions.

Plantation Campaign in Ghazi University by Rescue
| and Safety Officer: On 16" March Rescue 1122

officer M. Akhtar Bhutta with his team planted fruit

plants in lawns of Admin. Block, Department of Urdu

and Department of Physics in the presence of Prof.

Shahzad Hussain (DSA), Prof. Muhammad Arshad

Khan (Estate Officer), Dr. Javed Igbal (Dy. DSA), and
" Mr. Shuaib Raza (Head, Dept. of Horticulure)

Celebrations of Pakistan Day (23" March). A Quiz
Competition among students was held in Dept. of
Computer Sciences on 17" March. This competition
was organized by Prof. Shahzad Hussain Shah (DSA)
Prof. Arshad Khan (HOD, Pol. Science) and Mr. M.
Yasir Bhutta (HOD, IT). Prof. Dr. Najeeb Haider
(Registrar) was the Chief Guest of this event.

Competition of “Milli Naghmay” regarding Celebrations of Pakistan Day was arranged in Multipurpose Hall of the
University on 18™ March. Dr. Rashida Qazi (Dean, Faculty of Arts) conducted the program as Stage Secretary. Prof. Shahzad
Hussain (DSA), Prof. Malik Altaf Hussain (Controller), Prof. Tarig Mahmood Qaisrani, Prof. Afzal Chughtaee, Dr. M. Igbal
Kamran, Prof. Arshad Khan, Dr. Javed Igbal, Prof. Ishag Kamran and many students of University participated in the event.

Ghazi University in Media, the daily activities at the Ghazi University are being updated on University website
(www.gudgk.edu.pk) as well as on print & social media.




